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LOWLINC Launches Website 

LOWLINC now has a website! Please come visit at www.lowlinc.org.  As a 501(c)(3) nonprofit 

organization, LOWLINC’s sole mission is to enable older residents of Lake of the Woods and 

residents with physical and cognitive challenges to continue living safely and independently in 

their own homes and in our community for as long as possible.  

Once we “open our doors” in 2016, LOWLINC will coordinate the provision of services to its 

members by referrals to existing community service organizations as well as through LOWLINC 

volunteers and vetted service providers. During the upcoming months, we will update the 

website, providing information about services, membership, volunteering and how you can 

support LOWLINC.  Please check back often; you can also sign up for email updates on the 

website homepage. 

LOWLINC is an organization independent of the Lake of the Woods Association and any 

LOWLINC activities have no impact on LOWA’s annual assessment or user fees.   

 

 

http://www.lowlinc.org/

